
From: S Dale   
Sent: January 11, 2021 8:58 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: 1400 baseline road development  
 
Good day 
Please no more development!  Why can’t we have some green space.  Hamilton is so filled with litter and 
garbage lining every road you pass so why bring more people in to add to it.  Seriously!   Drive down any side 
road and service road.   Not every space should be built on.   
Dale 
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